Newsletter

Inter-faith week

Friday 21st November 2014



Our children have been appreciating our own faith this week by learning about other world religions. We want our children to have an understanding of other faiths and cultures as one day they shall make the transition into wider society. Islam teaches us tolerance and respect of those who hold different views than us even if we do not agree with these views. Understanding the social, religious and cultural structure of the UK will help them become shining exemplary citizens and hence perfect ambassadors of Islam.







Charity Collection

On Friday 14th November we raised money for NUI Project.

Reception raised £1.30

Year 1 raised £2.00

Year 2 raised £1.37

Year 3 raised £1.72

Year 4 raised £0.04

Year 5 raised £3.00

Year 6 raised £6.20

The total raised was £15.99

"O mankind! Lo! We have created you male and female, and have made you nations and tribes that ye may know one another. Lo! the noblest of you, in the sight of Allaah, is the best in conduct. Lo! Allah is Knower, Aware." [Hujuraat:13]

"There is no compulsion in reli-





Parking Patrol assistants

Sometimes when we are advised by those younger than us the message can have more of an impact. It is for this reason we are planning on bolstering our parking patrol with students from year 6. Two year 6 students will accompany the Ustaadths at the school gate from 3:30 to 3:40pm every day In-shaaAllaah. They will not be approaching and speaking to anyone who contravenes the Highway Code but merely pointing this out to the Ustaadths. This would also have the added benefit of inculcating in our students the duty of enjoining the good and community work.



- Interim Report: 5th December
- Academic Review Days: 8th–11th December
- Half Term: 24th December to 5th January 2015
- **School Fee Deadlines:** 5th January 2015, 13th April



Reception class had their first visit to the local library where they enjoyed the books and interactive table. Also they received free books and folder from Book Start.



Year 6 had the opportunity to visit the Soanes Centre where they took part in a pond dipping workshop. The children really enjoyed this hands on activity. They collected various organisms from the pond and used keys to classify each organism. They later produced detailed observational drawings of their findings.



	THURSDAY 14TH NOV 2014	
RECEPTION	99.2%	
YEAR 1	100.0%	
YEAR 2	99.2%	
YEAR 3	99.2%	
YEAR 4	99.1%	
YEAR 5	98.2%	
YEAR 6	97.2%	
OVERALL	98.7%	

"I think the sorry box was a good idea as it meant you could say sorry anonymously without showing who the writer was. It encouraged the children to say sorry and reflect on the hurtful things they did."

"The best thing I enjoyed about anti bullying week was the human chain around the school.

"I want the school council to carry on the pupil surgery"



